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BULA!
Hello!  We pray you all had a great
month!  We started the month with
GATS training and were blessed by
the ministry of Bro Romine and Bro
Anderson!  We had a great rest of
the month with our involvement in
teaching at the Bible School and
ministering at different churches
each week.  We have had another
incredible month and are blessed to
be in Fiji!

GATS TRAINING
Bro Romine, pastor in Illinois, and
Bro Anderson, missionary to Brazil,
both came to Fiji to help with GATS
training for all of the professors at
ACTS Bible School as well as the Fiji
UPCI leadership.  It was a great time
of learning, education, and growth
for everyone involved!



MINISTRY
We continued to minister at
different churches throughout Fiji
and have been so blessed at each
service.  We have seen people filled
with the Holy Ghost and baptized in
Jesus name!  Onnalisa also had the
opportunity to speak at the Fiji UPCI
General Ladies Committee meeting.  
It was a great time of fellowship and
devotion with an incredible group
of women!

BIBLE SCHOOL
Matt has continued to teach at the
Bible school and lead chapel
through the week.  This month he
dressed up like John the Baptist for
one of his Life of Christ classes.  The
students loved it and it will
definitely be a class they never
forget!

We are so grateful to each one of
you for making it possible for us to
be in Fiji and to minister here!  We
have just over a month left until we
leave to head back to the States in
April.  We are looking forward to the
steps ahead in our missions journey
and where God is leading us!  We
are praying for blessings over you,
your family, and your church!!

God Bless,
The Nash Family
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